
TOM CONNALLY, TEXAS 
CHAIRMAN 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN RELAT IONS 

February 5, 1949. 

Dear Amon: 

It was a great plea.sure to Mrs. 

Connally and myself to see you and Mrs. Carter 

while you were in Washington ~ttand.ing the 

inauguration. 

We desire to thank you for your 

courtesies and kindnesses extended us while 

you were here. 

With all good wishes from both 

of us, I am 

Honorable Amon G. Carter 

Fort Worth Stal'-Telagram 

Fort Worth, Te:.icas 


